
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick MD 21701 

November 21, 1983 

Memo to: Dan Schorr and Tom Wicker 

From : Harold Weisberg 

Re 	: Your reported plugging of Jean Davison's Oswald's Games  

Because it has been reported that each of you plugs this book, I 

include herewith copies of what I have prepared for use on a panel show on 

which I understand she is going to appear. 

I think it will become obvious to you that what she writes is at 

the very least angled and on the most basic points not really honest. 

To prepare for this possible confrontation I have xeroxes of 

everything I refer to and if either of you doubts the fidelity of my repre-

sentation and quotation I will be happy to send you copies of these xeroxes. 

If either of you has Norman Mailer's address, I would appreciate 

having it so that I may send him copies of what I am sending you. Or if 

eit her of you would send copies to him, I would appreciate that. 


